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ASSOCIATION OF ASIA PACIFIC AIRLINES WELCOMES AIR INDIA 

AS NEW MEMBER 

 

 

Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia – The Association of Asia Pacific Airlines (AAPA) announced 

today that Air India, the national airline of India, has joined AAPA as a member with 

immediate effect. 

 

“It is an honour for AAPA to welcome Air India into our ranks as the first Indian airline to 

join the association.  Air India operated its first flight in 1932 in India, which represents one 

of the largest civil aviation markets in the world.  The airline will add considerable weight to 

the international aviation discourse undertaken by AAPA on behalf of Asia Pacific airlines,” 

said Mr Subhas Menon AAPA Director General. 

 

END 

 
 
 
Association of Asia Pacific Airlines (AAPA) 
The AAPA is the trade association for scheduled international airlines based in the Asia Pacific region.  
The AAPA permanent secretariat is headquartered in Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia with international 
representation in Brussels and Washington, D.C.  Collectively, the region’s airlines represent over one-
third of global passenger and air cargo traffic, and thus play a leading role in the ongoing development of 
global aviation. 
 
 
For further information, please contact:  
Office of the Director General 
Tel: +603 2615 0188    
Fax: +603 2615 0088 
Email: odg@aapa.org.my 
Website: www.aapairlines.org 
Twitter: @aapairlines 


